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Dear Colleagues:
I am sorry to have to inform you that this morning we received sad news involving another
one of our students. Jackson High School freshman Autumn Hanson LaTour passed away
from an accident related to an existing medical condition. Jackson leadership has shared
information with their school community and is providing additional support during this
difficult time.
Principal Dave Peters described Autumn as a beloved young woman who was very open
and proactive in sharing with others about her seizure condition. Autumn also attended
Gateway Middle School and Forest View Elementary School.
Please keep Autumn’s family, her friends, and the Jackson, Gateway and Forest View
communities in your thoughts as they grieve a life lost too early. I appreciate all you do
each and every day to support our students, families, and each other through the good
times, as well as the most challenging of times and circumstances.
Regards,
 

  

Dr. Gary Cohn
Superintendent
gcohn@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |   425-385-4002  Fax 
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